
Our kitchen ceiling has fallen down and 

needs to be replaced as soon as possible. 

We need your financial assistance. 

 The cost of this repair will be 

approximately $3500. Please support 

this project through your envelope or 

e-transfer, indicating “kitchen ceiling.” 

Thank you! 
 

St. John’s Presbyterian Church 

28 Second Street East 

Cornwall, ON  K6H 1Y3 

 

August 18th, 2024                                        13th Sunday after Pentecost 

Call To Worship 

Prelude 

Call to Worship (on screen) 

Prayer of Approach 

Hymn # 410  Joyful, joyful we adore you 

Prayer of confession (on screen)  

Assurance of Pardon 

Hymn # 675   Precious Lord, take my hand 

Time with the Family of God 

God’s Word Is Proclaimed 

Prayer for Illumination 

Old Testament: Jonah 2  

Responsive Reading: Psalm 23 

Epistle Lesson  2 Corinthians 1: 3-9 

Hymn # 749 Be still, my soul  

Gospel Lesson: Mark 6: 30-34  

Sermon:  God is A Good Shepherd 

God’s People Respond 

The Offering 

Prayers of the People and The Lord’s Prayer (debts/debtors) 

Hymn # 651 Guide me, O thou great Redeemer 

Charge and Benediction 

Postlude 

 

Special thanks to our service participants 

Guest Minister:  Rev. Charles Deogratias 

Musician:  Minna Cornellisse 

Scripture Reader: Jennifer Vipond 

Techs:   Roy Choi, Brian Markell, Alex Plant, Dan Plant 

Greeters:  Brenda Aikman and Barb Mason 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Rev. Adams will be on holiday from August 5th – September 3rd.  

Should a pastoral emergency arise while he is away, Rev. Mark 

Bourgon has agreed to provide care. In Rev. Adams’ absence we are 

blessed to have excellent guest preachers. 

August 18  The Rev. Charles Deogratias 

August 25  The Rev. Ian MacMillan 

September 1  The Rev. Mark Bourgon 

 

The Rev. Charles Deogratias is a native of Rwanda who spent his early 

years as a refugee. Eventually he made his way to the United States, 

where he studied theology before coming to Canada. He is an ordained 

minister of the Presbyterian Church in Canada and served in the 

Elmvale Pastoral Charge before enlisting as a Chaplain in the 

Canadian Armed Forces. Charles retired from the military in 2023 and 

moved to Cornwall. Along with his wife, Hyasinter, they have formed 

a charity to help seniors in their native Rwanda. We welcome Charles 

to St. John's this morning. 

 

Food Bank 

We are collecting brown beans for the Agape Centre. 

 

Please help! 

   

 


